SCA HS/MS Joint Parent Council Meeting

Friday April 20,2018 10am
Charlie Cardillo Community Room

1. Welcome
Whitney Godfrey, MS SCA President

Beth Miller, HS SCA President
2. Dr. Anthony Ambrogio Administrator for the Arts
3. Guidance Update - Jane Grappone, Director of Guidance/Counseling 7-12
4. CASA Update — Jen De Sena, Executive Director
5. Principal’s Report Dean Schlanger- Principal, Secondary School

6. Dr.Vincent Butera, Superintendent, Manhasset School District

7. Christine Monterosso, Pat Aiken, Regina Rule, Board of Education



